
From:
To: Schuster, Neilnschuster@aamva.org

Babers, Lucindalucinda.babers@dc.gov
Adams, Marciamarcia.adams@scdmv.net

CC: Calvin, MikeMCalvin@aamva.org
Guiot, PhilippePGuiot@aamva.org 
Schellenger, VernVSchellenger@aamva.org 
Turner, Glennturner.glenn@hsmv.state.fl.us

Date: 10/15/2007 4:08:52 PM
Subject:

Thanks Neil; we'll look it over!

Julie A. Allen, CPA, PMP

Department of Revenue

Director, Customer Services Division 

(573) 526-1824

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT:
This electronic transmission may contain information that is confidential, privileged, and prohibited from disclosure and unauthorized 
use pursuant to applicable law. If you are the intended recipient of this transmission, be advised that its use is restricted by law and for 
the purpose stated herein. If you are not the intended recipient of this transmission, take notice that any viewing, use, dissemination, or 
copying of the information transmitted herewith is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please return it to 
the sender and delete all copies from your system.

From: Schuster, Neil [mailto:nschuster@aamva.org]
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2007 8:27 PM
To: Allen, Julie A; Babers, Lucinda; Adams, Marcia
Cc: Calvin, Mike; Guiot, Philippe; Schellenger, Vern; Turner, Glenn
Subject: Business Planning Process and Activity-Based Budget

Dear Business Opportunities Committee members:

Attache are two documents for your review--

1. A proposed process for evaluating business opportunities. Staff plans to move several 
opportunities, ones we feel have the most potential, through this process and report each to the 
Committee for consideration. Any thoughts you have on this attachment will help us (and once the 
Committee has reviewed it, we will distribute to the Board and also to PRM, to assist in their effort).

2. An activity-based budget template. Our next step is to explain each major category in a sentence 
or two, with a list of the major activities within each category (and a separate revenue and expense 
breakdown for each of these major activities). I am sending you this for your preliminary thoughts - I 
realize it lacks sufficient detail on what is in each category for the Committee to conduct a complete 
review, but I wanted to make sure we are on the right track and that we have the appropriate level 
(and number) of major activities that will enable the Committee and the Board to use this as a
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strategic and financial tool.

Best regards,

Neil

Neil D. Schuster
President & CEO
AAMVA
nschuster@aamva.org
office: 703.908.5766; cell: 703.270.8932
www.aamva.org

AAMVA's members in the United States and Canada work collaboratively to support and improve 
motor vehicle administration, safety, identification security and law enforcement.
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